



## Report of the VP Internal- October 29<sup>th</sup>

### General:

- Budget approved
- Security Services presentation
- Email regarding updates from AUS executives
- Preparing for transitioning- Go vote, if you haven't already! ☺

### Bookings:

- Still transitioning from process through Susan Sharpe.
- Remember you have to sign the room agreement with her in order not to have your booking cancelled (for Arts 160 and Lea 232)
- Working with Grant, going over bookings and liquor permits. I strongly encourage you to start requesting liquor permits for next semester.

### Departments:

- Still missing a couple of departmental packages- please please please make sure to send in yours **asap** if it's not done yet. It is very important for the AUS to have your departmental records.

### AUsec:

- They are meeting regularly with their members at large.
- Received promotional mugs with SNAX+AUSEC logo
- Met with ECOLE
- Will be meeting soon to discuss Ferrier Courtyard sustainability project

### Equity:

- Meeting with members at large
- Worked on the Consent Campaign held last week
- Now preparing for Halloween events – sensitizing people about cultural appropriation/costumes
- Equity complaints
- Motion for the Ad-Hoc Frosh By-Law Committee

### FEARC:

- The team has been formed
- Met with executives individually to discuss their portfolios
- First meeting this week